
From: Canning, Cherie [mailto:Cherie.Canning@ags.gov.au]  

Sent: Monday, 13 August 2018 11:24 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: 'Michael Wright'; 'Robert Seals'; 'Lucy Saunders'; nigel.ward@ablawyers.com.au; 'Simon Spence'; 
'Jessica McDonald'; 'Sophie Margaret Whish' 

Subject: RE: C2013/6333 – Application by IEU for an Equal Remuneration Order - re directions 

issued 30 July 2018 [DLM=Sensitive:Legal] [AGSDMS-DMS.FID1651069] 

 
Dear Ms Lewis 
 
We refer to your email below.  
 
The Commonwealth does not oppose the extension request. 
 
Kind regards 
 

___________________________ 

Cherie Canning 

Senior Lawyer 

Australian Government Solicitor 

T 03 9242 1382  

cherie.canning@ags.gov.au 

Find out more about AGS at http://www.ags.gov.au 

 

Important: This message may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you think it was 

sent to you by mistake, please delete all copies and advise the sender. For the purposes of the Spam 

Act 2003, this email is authorised by AGS. 

 

From: Chambers - Hatcher VP [mailto:Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 3:20 PM 
To: nigel.ward@ablawyers.com.au; 'Sophie Margaret Whish'; 'Jessica McDonald'; 'Simon Spence'; 
Canning, Cherie 
Cc: 'Michael Wright'; 'Robert Seals'; 'Lucy Saunders' 
Subject: FW: C2013/6333 – Application by IEU for an Equal Remuneration Order - re directions 
issued 30 July 2018 

 
Dear Parties,  
 
Re: C2013/6333 – Application by the IEU for an Equal Remuneration Order 
 
I refer to the above matter.  
 
Could ABI, AFEI and the AGS please advise whether the below extension request is opposed as soon 
as practicable.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ammy Lewis 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
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Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Michael Wright [mailto:michael@ieu.asn.au]  
Sent: Friday, 10 August 2018 1:09 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: Sophie Margaret Whish; Jessica McDonald; 'Simon Spence'; Canning, Cherie; Lucy Saunders; 
Robert Seals; Carol Matthews 

Subject: C2013/6333 – Application by IEU for an Equal Remuneration Order - re directions issued 30 
July 2018 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Re: C2013/6333 – Application by IEU for an Equal Remuneration Order - re directions 
issued 30 July 2018 
  
I refer to the Direction issued by the Full Bench on 30 July 2018 at sub-paragraph [5] (2) of 
their Statement ([2018] FWCFB 4467), where the IEU is directed to file its amended 
application, further application or position document by 13 August 2018. 
 
The Union respectfully requests a short extension of time to file such an application or 
document. We seek to file by no later than 4:00pm on Friday 17 August 2018 if that is at all 
possible. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Wright 
  
Dr Michael Wright | Senior Industrial Officer 
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